
 

2020 SCRIPPS SKYVIEW SPELLING BEE REGISTRATION FORM 
Does your child love to spell? Does your child like a challenge? Does your child want to improve his/her 

spelling? YES!!! Then the Skyview Spelling Bee is for you!!! 
 
Dear Skyview Families, 
 
Skyview Middle School PTSA will be sponsoring a Scripps School Spelling Bee competition. The competition is open to all 6th 
to 8th graders. It will take place on ​Wednesday, January 29th, 2020​ in the Canyon Creek Elementary Cafeteria. The 
competition will be from ​5pm-8pm​. 
 
The winner of our local Spelling Bee will have the opportunity to move on to the Regional Spelling Bee which will be held on                        
Saturday February 29th, 2020 at 1pm at  Town Hall Seattle. 
 
If your child is interested, please complete the registration form below and submit it to the school office by​ Wednesday, 
October 30th.​  Please ensure you have read the official rules and eligibility on the Skyview PTSA website 
http://skyviewjuniorhigh.ourschoolpages.com/Page/Pta/Spelling%20Bee  
 
Parent/Guardian of registered students will receive an email with 450 words of the School Spelling Bee Study List, on the week                     
of November 11th. Your child should study the word pack on their own time.    
 
If you have any questions please contact the PTSA Spelling Bee Chair, Hanisha Bakshani at hbakshani5@gmail.com 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Student First Name ​____________________________________        ​Last Name​________________________________________________________ 
 
Age​___________ ​Grade ​__________​  Advisory Teacher ​_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name​ ____________________________________________________ ​Parent/Guardian Tel No​________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Email Address​ _________________________________________________________________________________________ 
I certify that my student and I have read the eligibility criteria and official rules and information regarding our Local Spelling Bee. We agree                        
to abide by these rules and understand that failure to follow the rules will result in disqualification. The winner of the school spelling bee                        
will be asked to participate in the Regional Spelling Bee on February 29th, 2020. In the event my student cannot attend the Regional Bee, the                         
runner up in the school will be sent. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature​______________________________________________________________    ​Date_______________________________ 
 

Student Signature​_________________________________________________________________________    ​Date​________________________________ 
 

 
These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools.  The district assumes no responsibility for the 
conduct during or safety of the activities. Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause or action, claim, or petition filed in court or 

administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or awards 

 

Skyview MS PTSA is a non-profit  organization and all donations are tax deductible. 

 http://skyviewjuniorhigh.ourschoolpages.com/Home    www.facebook.com/SkyviewPTSA 

http://skyviewjuniorhigh.ourschoolpages.com/Page/Pta/Spelling%20Bee

